PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY
FARMINGTON. NEW MEXICO 8740!

5525 HWY. 64 NBU 3004

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Hwy.
Farmington, NM 87401
Attn: Mr. Duane Spencer

Dear Mr. S_pencer:

June 3, 1996
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As requested in your May 22, 1996 letter, this is to inform you that Phillips Petroleum does not
have current plans to do the work proposed on the sundries outline below. If the work is
scheduled in the future, we will submit new Notice of Intent Sundry Notices.

o1d- 33v-6u], San Juan 29-6 #23A - Sundry approved March 23, 1995 to reperforate the Mesaverde.

foold - 29w 62 San Juan 29-6 #22A - Sundry approved March 23, 1995 to reperforate the Mesaverde.

=3 -9 - (3. San Juan 29-6 #72A - Sundry approved March 23, 1995 to reperforate the Mesaverde.

P-33-3-5 4 San Juan 32-8 #8 A - Sundry approved March 6, 1995 to reperforate the Mesaverde and
perforate the Lewis Shale.

L-3-314-1 5. San Juan 32-7 #80 - Sundry approved March 24, 1995 to perforate the Pictured Cliffs

intertongue.

K-35-33-7 6. San Juan 32-7#45 - Sundry approved March 24, 1995 to perforate the Pictured Cliffs

intertongue.

K-an-3aw 7. San Juan 32-7 #2 - Sundry approved March 6, 1995 to plug back and perforate the

Picture Cliffs.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 599-3460.

cc: Well Files
S. C. Helton
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Sincerely,

PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY

Ed Hasely
Environmental/Regulatory Engineer
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